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Memorandum 
 
Date:   May 17, 2024 

To:   All Reviewing Agencies 

From:   Samuel Assefa, Director 

Re:   SCH # 2024050173 

Goerner New Single-family Dwelling, Detached Guesthouse, Grading, 

and Retaining Walls 

 
Per Lead Agency, the review period for the above referenced project is extended to June 

19, 2024, to accommodate the review process. The lead agency also added additional 

information.  Refer to the attachment: _Updated Documents for more details. All other 

project information remains the same. 
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TO: State Clearinghouse 
 Office of Planning and Research 
 1400 Tenth Street 
 Sacramento, CA 95814 
  
 

FROM: Veronica King, Project Planner 
 Planning and Development Department 
 123 E. Anapamu Street 
 Santa Barbara, CA 93101 
 
DATE: May 17, 2024 
 
RE: Revised Notice of Availability (NOA) and Notice of Completion (NOC) – 

Extension of Public Comment Period to Incorporate Additional Figures 
 

 
The County of Santa Barbara (County) is releasing a second NOA and NOC to revise the public 
comment period for the Draft Mitigated Negative Declaration, 24NGD-00003, for the Goerner 
New Single-family Dwelling, Detached Guesthouse, Grading, and Retaining Walls project. The 
public comment period is being extended to allow for the addition of Figure 1 (Project Site), 
Figure 2 (Project Vicinity), and Figure 3 (Proposed Bridge). The new public comment period will 
run from May 20, 2024 through June 19, 2024. 
 
Please contact Veronica King, Project Planner, at (805)568-2513 or kingv@countyofsb.org if you 
have any questions regarding the changes described above. 
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